
Worshiping with all of our senses - Time After Pentecost
Liturgical color: Green
Scriptual foundation: “For God so loved the world that God gave 
God's only Son, so that everyone who believes in him may not  
perish but may have eternal life." (John 3:16)

 Worship Out At Trinity Commons!

Stay After Worship Today!

Special Music Coming September 8!

 Church Will Be Closed Labor Day

 Get Signed Up for Fall Today!

Come "Have A Bell" With Us! Save the Date for Rally Fest!

Explore the world of handbells. Looking for two (2) new 
members! No experience necessary. Rehearsals are  
Thursday's from 5:45-6:45pm. Perform in one (1) service a 
month. Email Lorna Wolthoff (scan QR code) for more info!

Form QR Code



Monday, August 26th
1:00pm - 7:00pm		  Violin Lessons							      Room 209-211

Tuesday, August 27th
10:00am - 7:00pm		  Cello Lessons							       Room 205-206
2:00pm - 7:00pm		  Violin Lessons							      Room 209-211
6:30pm - 7:30pm		  Alcoholic Anonymous					     Room 207
7:00pm - 8:30pm		  Church Council						      Studio A

Wednesday, August 28th
12:00pm - 1:00pm		  Al-Anon							       Multi Purpose North
2:30pm - 9:00pm		  Cello Lessons							       Room 205-206
6:00pm - 7:30pm		  Violin Lessons							      Room 207
7:30pm - 9:00pm		  AA Meeting							       Studio A

Thursday, August 29th
12:30pm - 6:00pm		  Violin Lessons							      Room 209-211
1:00pm - 8:00pm		  Cello Lessons							       Room 205-206
3:15pm - 4:30pm		  Racial Justice & Equity Book Club				    Zoom (Virtual)
3:30pm - 6:30pm		  Piano Lessons							      Rehearsal Room (3rd Floor)

Friday, August 30th
No events planned.

Saturday, August 31st
No events planned.

Sunday, September 1st
9:30am - 10:30am		  Outdoor Worship						      Trinity Commons
11:30am – 1:00pm		  Virtual Coffee Hour						      Zoom (Virtual)

This Week at Normandale Lutheran Church
August 26 - September 1, 2024

Beginning next Sunday, September 1, Normandale Lutheran Church will welcome Pastor Maria 
Pederson as Interim Associate Pastor to our incredible staff. Pastor Maria has completed a call to Our 
Saviour’s Lutheran Church in East Bethel, MN, where she was Associate Pastor since 2007. 

Pastor Maria will partner alongside both Pastors Hans and Rebecca, who returns in September.
We look forward to welcoming and getting to know Pastor Maria starting next Sunday, September 1!

Welcome, Pastor Maria!

 Are You Able to Help?  Next Bike Ride Coming Up Next Month!

Our own Director of Communications, Sumner Musolf, has reached the final stage of his seminarian 
education with Luther Seminary, which is a pastoral internship. Starting September 1, 2024 through 
August 2025, Sumner’s efforts will be split, devoting half of his time to his internship at St. Stephen 
Lutheran Church in Bloomington and the other half to congregational communications here.
 
In this circumstance, Normandale is continuing a long historical tradition of supporting seminarians. 
Our church is in the fortunate position to do so because of past dedicated gifts from this community 
for the specific purpose of “sending forth” seminarians to become future pastors!

Director of Communications Starting Pastoral Internship


